June 20, 2019

Dear Friends,

It is my honor to inform you that it will be ten years since the Dominican Sisters of Mary, Mother of
the Eucharist joined us and began their ministry in our Parish. This is something that we need to
celebrate and acknowledge as a Faith Community.

From the early days the Sisters embraced the school and our parish through their ministry. Their
presence transformed not only our school but so many lives of individuals in our community. Their
joyfulness and sacrifices have made a wonderful contribution to who we are today.

| wish us to celebrate and express our gratitude to the Sisters in a tangible way that will not only
show our affection but also provide a token of our appreciation for their future.

The Dominican Sisters who served in the past, are serving here now, and those who will serve in the
future will all be acknowledged in this concrete way.

At our recent meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council it was proposed that our celebration might
include a monetary gift to the Sisters Retirement Fund so it will benefit all the Sisters who have
served here at Presentation School and Parish. To accomplish this undertaking, I invite you to make
a personal contribution towards the ‘Dominican Sisters Gift’ that will be presented to the Sisters in
the Fall. | truly embrace this and have made a personal gift to this ‘Fund’ and | now invite all of you
knowing that the Dominican Sisters presence and ministry is a great blessing. You may deliver your
contribution to the parish office or visit our website www.presentationparish.org and click on the
link.

On behalf of the Parish Pastoral Council, Josh Berkley will spearhead this effort. You may contact
him at josh@berkleymanagment.com if you have any questions.

| wish to express my thanks and ask all to pray for the success of this worthy effort.

With God’s Blessings,

. Qrmu} Pelbpobe.

Fr. Stanley Poltorak
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